HB 388 -- MAILINGS BY THE DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
SPONSOR: Griffith

This bill allows the Director of the Department of Revenue to mail
any document by first class mail unless current law requires a
document to be sent by certified mail. The director must mail
every document to the recipient's last known address. If the
Director is notified by the United States Postal Service that an
assessment of tax was not received by the intended recipient, the
Director shall attempt to re-issue the assessment and use available
resources to obtain an updated address if necessary.

This bill is the same as HB 2048 (2020).



